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I recently found out about a proposed plan to add 5 suites to the existing structure. The plan will only create more
problems than solutions. The inconvenience of the construction will directly affect dozens of locals ,cause parking
and traffic issues. Not to mention additional strain on water sewage and electrical infrastructure. The trade off of all
this is not worth time and effort for the results of a mere 5 units. I thank you for your attention to this statement.
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